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Tuesday 4th April 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
We look forward to seeing you for our Easter Service in Church at 9am this Thursday. Thank you 
for your wonderful support during this busy and exciting term which has seen the pupils work hard 
and produce some fantastic work. We wish everyone a very happy Easter and look forward to 
seeing pupils back at school on Monday 24th April.  
 

FOTS YEAR REPS 
After suggestions from a few parents at our committee meetings, we will be trialling FOTS Year Reps in the summer 
term. The objective of Year Reps is to facilitate communication between FOTS & parents / guardians. We hope that 
having a representative in each year will make it easier for you to share feedback with us and for us to adjust our 
initiatives accordingly so we better represent the whole school. 

 
A big thank you to our reps who have offered their support: 
Reception: Anna (Theo A’s Mum) 
Year 1: Carrie (Larna’s Mum) and Louisa (Isla’s Mum) 
Year 2: David (Dominic’s Dad) 
Year 3: Jenny (Ethan & Darcy’s Mum) and Charlotte (Alex’s Mum) 
Year 4: Lucy (Noah’s mum) 
Year 5: Michelle (Amelie & Jago’s Mum) 
Year 6 : Jen (Harriet & Ralph’s Mum) and Sue (Ava’s mum) 
  

FOTS TROT Family Fun Run, Hickstead, 23rd April – registration for runners closes this Friday. There are lots of 

activities for non-runners who we welcome on the day. 

 
We have had a few questions regarding entry costs. To confirm adult 5k runner entry is £10. Child is £5 or free with a 
5k running adult entry. Please note that adults do not need to pay entry to run the 800m track with their children if 
they wish. We suggest that Buttercup parents run with their children. The route will be marshalled. There is a 20% 
discount on entry for all those who can help before / after the run or whose supporters can marshal the route during 
the run. 
Thank you to those who have already volunteered their time to help or those who cannot come but have generously 
donated towards the event. 

 
Happy Easter from FOTS & we hope to see you at the end of the holidays. 



West Sussex County Council 

 
Diary Dates 

 Thursday 6th April 9am: Easter Service in Church 

 Monday 10th April: Easter holidays begin 

 Sunday 23rd April: FOTS Trot Family Fun Run 

 Monday 24th April: pupils return to school for Summer Term (1st half) 

 Monday 1st May: bank holiday 

 Monday 8th May: SATS Week (Year 6 national tests in maths, reading and grammar, 

punctuation and spelling). 

 Monday 29th May: half-term break 

 Monday 5th June: Pupils return to school for Summer Term (2nd half) 

 Monday 12th June: INSET Day - school closed for pupils 

 Friday 16th June: Sports Day (afternoon) 

 Friday 23rd June: Sports Day (reserve date) 

 Friday 14th July: INSET Day - school closed for pupils 

 Tuesday 25th July: Last day of term 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Scott Reece  


